## TK Class

### Parent Newsletter March 2021

"This is the day which the Lord has made. We will rejoice and be glad in it." Psalm 118:24



Dear Families~

February was a fantastic month of learning in TK. We discovered how large dinosaurs were by measuring them on the play yard, started learning about time and currency, and had wonderful day long celebrations for Valentines Day, the Chinese New Year and the 100th Day.

Spring has sprung! The children are growing, learning quickly and absorbing everything around them as they are naturally curious. At this age some children will "try" out new behaviors or words. At school we are often discussing choices and how they impact the people around us, the importance of using kind words and how we always need to tell the "true" story to one another. It's a fun time of discovery.

Thank you for making the Nagaland Fundraiser so successful. Your generosity will greatly bless the children at the orphanage.

We want to give you an early reminder that Easter falls on April 4. We will be closed April 5~9.

As always, thank you for your love and support as well as all the Valentine cards and treats! We truly appreciate all of you. If you ever have questions or concerns, please call the office to schedule an appointment with me.

Thank you, Ms. Rina, Head Teacher

#### March Themes

Mar 1~5 Pets

Mar 8-12 Farm Animals

Mar 15-19 St. Patrick's

Mar 22-26 Jungle Animals

Mar 29-Apr 2 Easter Projects

TK Nagaland
Orphanage Fundraiser
\$532.38
Great Job!!

# Spring Forward!!

March 14, 2021

We wouldn't want you late for class!



Wednesday, March 17 St. Patrick's Day Celebration

Wear GREEN! The class will celebrate St. Patrick's Day with special projects and treats. For children only.

#### **Summer Session 2021**

Enrich your child's summer. Sign them up for Treehouse Summer Session 2021!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, a visit from a clown and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2021 (July and August) please stop by the office for your enrollment packet.

